Harrowbarrow School

5th December 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Junior Christmas Celebration – The Christmas Gift  

The Junior Christmas celebration ‘The Christmas Gift’ will be held at the Village Hall on the evening of Monday 16th December (7.00pm) and the afternoon of Tuesday 17th December (1.30pm).

In order to meet fire, health & safety regulations the number of seats available for each performance will be limited.   Each family of a junior pupil can apply for a maximum of 4 tickets; 2 for Monday evening and 2 for Tuesday afternoon (allocating tickets in this way will enable all parents to get tickets for the evening performance).  There will be no charge but a collection will be made at the end of the performance.

We hope you will be able to join us.

Please apply for tickets by completing the slip below and returning to school or by replying to this email.

Yours sincerely

Mr A J Hunt

Headteacher

(-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Junior Christmas Celebration – The Christmas Gift  

Junior Child(ren’s) Name……………………………………………………………………   Class………………………………….

Please provide ……….. tickets for the performance on the evening of Monday 16th December

Please provide ……….. tickets for the performance on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th December

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………..  Date…………………………………………….








          

